
LCSW	and	SRO	

	

Kane	School	District	has	been	actively	working	toward	providing	additional	student	support	services	in	
both	school	security	and	behavioral	health.		The	district	was	recently	awarded	a	three	year	grant	from	
the	Utah	State	Board	of	Education	to	employ	a	full	time	Licensed	Clinical	Social	Worker	(LCSW)	to	
provide	behavioral	health	services	for	Kanab	and	Valley	Elementary	schools.		Cynthia	Schroder	has	
recently	been	hired	to	work	as	full	time	social	worker	between	the	two	schools.		Additionally,	the	district	
has	partnered	with	the	Kane	County	Sheriff’s	Office	to	employ	a	full	time	School	Resource	Officer	(SRO)	
for	the	schools	in	the	district.		We	would	like	to	welcome	officer	Kelly	Lamb	to	the	SRO	position	and	look	
forward	to	working	with	him	in	maintaining	school	safety.		Officer	Lamb	is	certified	as	a	school	resource	
officer.		We	would	like	to	welcome	both	of	these	professionals	into	our	schools	and	appreciate	the	skill	
set	and	expertise	they	bring	to	the	district.	
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